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We, the Foundation for Healthy Communities, are working on a quality 
improvement project to improve care in hospitals of patients 

who have problems with substances.

• Do you live in a rural area?  
• Have you been admitted to the hospital in the last two years for any reason, and if 

so, what was that experience like for you? 
• Maybe you feel like things went well and that you were provided with just what 

you needed, or maybe there were some things that could have gone better?  

We believe that the best way to improve care is to bring in people with lived 
experience to help design a process that consistently provides the best care possible 

to every patient. Whether your experiences were good or bad, 
we want to hear from you!

Time Commitment
2 Virtual Meetings 
2 hours/meeting

Fall 2020

You Will Receive
A $50 Amazon Gift 

for each meeting you 
attend

Participation
Sharing your 

experience can 
improve care for all

By sharing your experience as a patient during a recent hospital stay, your insight 
will help improve the way care is delivered for other patients.

Contact Carrie today at 603-731-0032 or via email at cmcfadden@healthynh.org 
for more information.

Your information will not be shared for any purpose other than for use of this project.


